DON EDWARDS COMMITTEE ON
CALIFORNIA JUDICIARY

CHAIRMAN

Congress of the United States e
Bouse of Representatives
Washington, B.C. 20515

COMMITTEE ON
VETERANS' AFFAIRS

July 26, 1974

Mr. Harold Weisberg
Route 8
Frederick, Maryland 21701

Dear Mr. Weisberg:

I apologize for not replying to your correspondence
sooner. My staff did call your letters and phone calls
to my attention, but events in the Judiciary Committee
have been at such a hectic pace during this past month
that I have been unable to tend to correspondence as
promptly as I ordinarily do. I do want you to know that
the impeachment staff has looked into the matters dis-
cussed in your correspondence and in addition, I have
personally followed-up on these matters with the proper
people on the inquiry staff.

Regarding your latest letter dated July 17, 1974,
yes, I would be interested in receiving the serial numbers
of the bills in Mrs. Hunt's purse at the time of her death.
I believe, however, that this information also, is pre-
sently in the hands of the impeachment staff.
Sincerely,

Member of Congress
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